Far Hills Police Department
_ Chief Michael C. DeCarolis

December 9, 2022

Dr. Caesar DePago

Summit Nutritionals International
29 Rockaway Road

Lebanon, NJ 08833

RE: Letter of Accepiance for Donation of $3760.00 for Police Software

It is with great pleasure that our police department accepts your generous offer of $3,760.00
for police administrative software. I want to take the time to express our department’s
gratitude to you for being part of our donor family, and to let you know that your generous

offer will greatly benefit our agency and its efficiency.

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our department and the law
enforcement community in general. Our Borough officials and ], as the Chief of Police, greatly
respect your philanthropy and look forward to a working relationship as well as a friendship.
Your support of law enforcement is well known, and this is yet another example of your

extreme generosity.

Sincerely,

g

%Aichaé DeCarolis

Chief of Police
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